
 

4TH Quarter 2020 October 1,2020—December 31,2020 

Box Butte Public 

Employees FCU 

A YEAR OF CHANGES! 

2020 has brought with it many changes, lots of un-

certainty, and many ups and downs. 

The credit union is no exception.  We have a new 

manager, Carrie Winter.  She started the first of Au-

gust.  We also have a new loan officer, Shannon So-

to, who started the first of September.  And a new 

MSR, Tea’ Grimes, who started the middle of  Au-

gust.   

Even with all these changes at the credit union we are 

still able to provide great service to our members.  

We appreciate the members who have come in to 

meet us and been so understanding during this time. 

We will be offering our holiday skip a payment in 

November / December.  Please stop in to visit with 

us about this.  

In October we will have merchandise for sale for 

Breast Cancer Awareness month, all proceeds will 

go to Janes Closet….stop in and take a look!! 

Now lets meet the new employees!! 

Carrie Winter:  I have lived in Alliance for the last 

11 years.  I am married to Barry Winter. I have 5 

wonderful children, 3 have graduated, 1 is a fresh-

man, and the other is a 5th grader.  I love spending 

time with friends and family.  I also love watching 

my kids do what they love.  I was previously the of-

fice manager at Alliance Family Medicine.  I have 

enjoyed my first 2 months at the credit union and 

look forward to meeting all the members. 

 

Shannon Soto:  I have 

lived in Alliance for 2 1/2 

years.  I moved here from 

Ogallala.  I have 4 children 

and 2 granddaughters.  I 

have only been at the credit 

union for a little over a 

month and I  really enjoy 

working here. 

Tea’ Grimes:  I graduated from Alliance High in 2020 

and am going to college this fall.  I love being with my 

family and dogs.  I have been at the credit union for a 

short time but I am loving it.  I love meeting and seeing 

new people, and getting to know the members here.  I am 

very thankful for this experience. 

Sandi’s Retiring!! 

Sandi Willey: I will be retiring from the credit union the 

end of October.  I have enjoyed working with the mem-

bers the last 4 years. I am going to miss everyone but 

look forward to spending time with my family.  Thank 

you for all the memories!! 
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4th Quarter Closings 
Columbus Day 

Monday—October 12th 
Veterans Day 

Wednesday – November 11th 
Thanksgiving Day  

Thursday– November 26th 
Christmas Eve 1/2 day 

Thursday—December 24th 
Christmas Day 

Friday—December 25th 

Services: 
*Savings Accounts *Checking Accounts *Term

Share CD’s *IRA accounts *Line of Credit
*Courtesy Pay for eligible members *Night De-

posit *Debit Cards *Free Notary Service  
*Payroll Deduction  *Loan Insurance Coverage

*Gift Cards for all occasions
*Wire Transfers *Free online banking *Free
online bill pay *Christmas Savings Account

Fee Disclosure 

Third Party Teller Check $2.00 

Counter Checks $.50 

Out Going Fax (Per Page) $2.00 

Incoming Fax (Per Page) $1.00 

Photo Copies (Per Page) $.25 

Statement Copies (Per Month) $1.00 

Gift Cards $10.00- $500.00 $3.00 

Dormant Fee- 1 year w/ no activity under $100(Per Month) $2.00 

Return Mail Fee $2.00 

Checking Fee- checking acct below $200.00 (Per Month) $2.00 

Outgoing Wire $20.00 

Incoming Wire $5.00 

Return Check/ACH/ Debit Card negative( per transaction) $30.00 

Overdraft Protection- if eligible $20.00 

Returned withdrawal  from another account-ACH $10.00 

Stop Payment $20.00 

 Like us on Facebook to keep 
updated on events & specials 

@BBPEFCU 




